
                                       
 

 

 

 

 
 

                     
 

 

 

 

          
 

 

 

Vanadzor Baptist Church as it 

looked in 2012.  Our challenge was to 

adopt this church as our 4th renovation.   

 

In August of 2013, the church was being 

demolished due to crumbling foundation. 

Little River Baptist Association sent people 

to help with both Construction & Ministry, 

utalizing a house near by. 



 

                

                         
 

 

 

 

                      
 

 

 

          
 

 

Vanadzor Baptist Youth meeting at a local 

park for recreation and spiritual retreat. 

 Construction continued winter of  2013    

 through spring of 2014. 



 

 

           
 

 

      
 

 

 

          

During 2014, progress has been made.  

Holly Springs BC men went to help.              

                   The roof is up!   

Dedication is being planned for summer 

of  2015.   There are approx. 75 persons 

attending Vanadzor BC currently. 


